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16th September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to invite you to the first of our termly drop in sessions.  
 
Lisa Fletcher, who is our Inclusion and Behaviour Lead will run a drop in session in the KS1 Hall once 
a term. This will provide parents and carers with the chance to meet Mrs Fletcher and to find out what 
pastoral support is available. 
 
It is also a good opportunity to meet and chat with other parents and carers. 

 
The date of the Term 1 drop in session is:  Tuesday 5th October 2021,  9am – 10am 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss K Parkhouse 
Interim Headteacher 
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